
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATIONS UNDER THE ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION 
(SEA DUMPING) ACT 1981 

 
Pursuant to Section 25 of the Environment Protection (Sea Dumping) Act 1981, 
notice is hereby given of the following application: 
 

1. An application was made on 19 March 2013 by Keppel Gateway Pty Ltd, 1 
Bayside Way, Rosslyn Bay, Queensland 4740, to load and dump at sea up to 
40,000m3 of dredge spoil derived from Maintenance dredging within the 
Keppel Bay Marina. 

 
Details of the application may be obtained from, Manager, Ports and Shipping (07 
47500 700), Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority, PO Box 1379, Townsville QLD 
4870 or from Keppel Gateway Pty Ltd, Director, Mr Richard Wilson (0407 620 901), 1 
Bayside Way, Rosslyn Bay, Queensland 4740.
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Skeat   
General Manager  
Marine Park Management Branch  
Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority 

 
17 April 2013 

GN 16, 2013                                                                                                             Gazette Notice - C2013G00613


